Dear Fellow Greenbriar Paired Homes Owners:

Our Independence Day holiday and celebration is just around the corner.  Several property owners have inquired to their HOA about what we are doing to protect our lives and property from illegal fireworks.  

Last year, hot embers from low-flying fireworks launched from Dove Creek Circle rained down over roof tops, trees and backyard wooden decks across our neighborhood.

Every year around 20,000 homes catch fire across the country due to amateur fireworks shows.  My own nephew was hospitalized for weeks at the UC Health Burn Unit in Denver with fourth degree burns after an amateur firework he was watching from a rooftop in Colorado Springs fell into his lap before exploding.

To the first order, the City of Loveland has a “no tolerance” policy in regards to illegal fireworks.  Illegal fireworks generally include anything that launches from the ground into the air but more specifically any;  Firecrackers, Bottle Rockets, Roman Candles, Aerials or Missiles. 

The Loveland Police Department will cite anyone exploding illegal fireworks whether they witness it directly or the activity is recorded by a security camera or neighbor’s mobile phone.  This year a number of residents have indicated they will be filming any illegal firework displays within our subdivision to provide the City of Loveland Police for later citation and prosecution of violators.

The purpose of this letter is to dissuade anyone from even considering an illegal fireworks show within our neighborhood.  Our houses are too close, yards too small and trees too large for anyone to safely set off fireworks from within our high-density subdivision.

Landlords, please also advise your tenants regarding your own potential liability should they cause a fire or injure anyone.  Even a fire that doesn’t destroy a home or injure someone has the potential to get our building insurance cancelled or premiums raised again next year.

Please enjoy your Independence Day celebrations with backyard barbeque and visiting with friends or family while leaving the fireworks shows to licensed commercial pyrotechnics in wide open and safe areas.

Thanks 


Liam Weston 
President, Greenbriar Paired Homes Association 


